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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, August 30, 2016 8:09 AM
To: 'john steiner'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Indian River Shores request

Good morning Mr. Steiner,  
 
Thank you for contacting the Florida Public Service Commission. Your comments will be placed in consumer correspondence for 
Docket No. 160049-EU. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: john steiner [mailto:john.a.steiner@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 29, 2016 7:05 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brown; Office Of Commissioner Edgar; Office of Commissioner Patronis; Office of 
Commissioner Brisé; Office Of Commissioner Graham 
Cc: Records Clerk; rick.scott@eog.myflorida.com; negron.joe@fla.senate.gov; richard.corcoran@myfloridahouse.gov; 
john steiner; Town Clerk 
Subject: Indian River Shores request 
 
Dear  

 Chairman Julie Imanuel Brown 
, 

 Commissioner Ronald A. Brisé 
, 

 Commissioner Lisa Polak Edgar 
, 

 Commissioner Art Graham 
, 

 Commissioner Jimmy Patronis 
: 
 

A 
s a resident of Indian River Shores, Florida, I request  
  
that you redraw the service boundaries so that our entire town can be served by FPL.  I volunteered and 
served as a Captain in the United States Air Force from 1968 until 1973, serving two tours in Vietnam, and 
receiving the Distinguished Flying Cross for Heroism, among other acknowledgements.  I volunteered because 
i believe in the principles of the United States, one of which is "no taxation without representation."   
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Please approve our request to the PSC so that we may be represented, so that my service means more than the
casual "thanks for your service."  The residents of Indian River Shores are being overcharged and mistreated by
Vero Beach and we have no voice.  Please redraw the boundaries so that our entire town can be served by FPL. 
 
Thank you, 
 
John A. Steiner 
31 Lost Beach Lane 
Indian River Shores, FL 32963 
772 234 4351 
john.a.steiner@gmail.com 
 




